
PRELIMINARY NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2025 

Preliminary notice is hereby given, in accordance with Byelaw 12, that the Annual General 
Meeting of the members of the Royal College of General Practitioners will be held on 
Thursday 27 November 2025 at RCGP, 30 Euston Square, London, NW1 2FB. 
Attendance will virtually via Zoom. 

The last date by which, in accordance with Byelaw 12, any member wishing to raise a matter 
at the meeting must give notice of to the Chief Executive Officer is 15 October 2025. 
Notwithstanding this deadline, report presenters intend to take questions ‘from the floor’ at 
the meeting. 

By Order of the Trustees. 

Mark Thomas 
Interim Chief Executive Officer 
Royal College of General Practitioners 
30 Euston Square 
LONDON 
NW1 2FB 

chiefexecutiveofficer@rcgp.org.uk 

24 July 2025 

mailto:chiefexecutiveofficer@rcgp.org.uk

